
 
 
 
 
  
 
  
 
 
 
 30th July, 2019 
 JE/CC/15 
  
   
 
 
TO:   ALL MEMBERS OF PENDLE TWINNING ASSOCIATION 
 
 
Dear Member, 
 

NEXT MEETING – 7TH AUGUST 2019 @ 5.30P.M.   

 

The next meeting of the Pendle Twinning Committee will be held at Nelson Town 
Hall at 5.30pm on Wednesday 7th August 2019 to discuss the agenda overleaf.  
 
Please come prepared to discuss the future of Pendle Twinning Association (Item 5).  
Your views are very important on shaping the way forward. 
 
Under Item 3 we will be discussing the programme for our twinning guests who 
arrive for the Pendle Walking Festival on Friday 9th August. If you want to be 
involved but can’t make the meeting, please get in touch and I can tell you which 
walks they will be doing and any planned meet-ups. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Joanne Eccles 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 



 
 
 

AGENDA 
 

1. Apologies 
 
2. Minutes 

 
Enc. To approve the Minutes of the AGM and Ordinary meetings held on 19th June, 

2019. 
   
3. Twinning Update    
 
Enc.  Attached is an update on twinning projects for the year ahead which will be 

discussed at the meeting.  
 
4. Financial Statement 

 
The Honorary Secretary will report on the finances of the Association.  

 
5. Future of Twinning 
 
 At both the AGM and Ordinary meeting on 19th June Members expressed 

concern about the future membership of the Twinning Association and funding 
its activities.  Members are encouraged to give this issue some thought and to 
take part in the discussion.   

 
6. Any Other Business 
  
7. Dates of Future Meetings 
  

It is proposed that future meetings be held on Wednesday evenings at 
5.30pm on the following dates – 
 
23rd October 2019 
12th February 2020 
15th April 2020 
 
 
 
 
 
 


